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Wow what an amazing parent worship yesterday led by Year 3 on their class Christian Value – Peace. It was 

wonderful to welcome Year 3 parents into school to see their children led the whole school through a worship 
all about peace on the international day of peace. The children read their lines with confidence and sung their 

class song beautifully. Well done Year 3 and Mrs Rigby. Please see dates for your diary for Reception and Year 5 
parent worships this term.  

 
Please can I kindly remind you to log onto Arbor to complete any outstanding information school require, 

including permission to post of social media as class teachers are eager to tweet. More information was on last 
week’s newsletter.  Please also order dinners at home as this will allow you to discuss options with your child on 

what they like and no learning time in school is lost – thank you. 
Mrs Moragrega 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

 Friday 6th October – school closed for INSET day 
 Tuesday 10th October - World Mental Health Day and Hello Yellow Day 

 Friday 13th October - Harvest Festival Worship  

 Tuesday 17th October – Reception class assembly 

 Wednesday 18th October – school closes for half term 

 Monday 30th October – school opens for Autumn 2 half term 

 Thursday 2nd November – Year 5 class assembly  

 Friday 10th November – school closed for INSET day 

 Friday 22nd December – school closes for Christmas 
 

Attendance  
 

Year Group   Attendance This 

Week   

  Nursery 87.2% 

Reception   89.6% 

Year 1   94.1% 

Year 2  91.6% 

Year 3  96.0% 

Year 4  92.9% 

Year 5  94.1% 

Year 6  91.7% 



Worship 
This week in worship we have explored the theme of Peace. Peace is one of our Christian Values and is studied 

closely in Year 3. We read the bible, Luke 6, which teaches us all about how Jesus’s teaches happiness and 

peace. Within this story we listened to, we explored how Jesus told his followers about God’s dream of a world 

where all the children of God are loved and cared for, no one is left out, where we forgive each other and treat 

each other how we wish to be treated ourselves.  

 

 
Epworth Worship Together this week focused on our Methodist history look at John Wesley. John Wesley told 

the first Methodist teachers to always remember that ‘an ounce of love was worth a pound of knowledge’ and 

his enduring challenge to us all is to: ‘Do all the good you can, by all the means you can, in all the ways you can, 

in all the places you can, at all the times you can, to all the people you can, as long as ever you can’. 

This remains the mission of the Methodist Schools Trusts today, working together to develop a culture that 

encourages and enables us all to flourish. Please use the attached resource to support this learning further at 

home.   

 

‘Do all you can’ Golden Broom Award Winners:  
Reception for working hard to tidy up the areas of provision.  

 

Play Leaders’ Stars of the Week:  
 

KS1: Effie N for showing brilliant teamwork and great listening skills. 
KS2: Scarlett R for always joining in, being helpful and listening well. 

Whole school from 

4th September  

93.7% 

 
Classes over 96% get to take a spin of the wheel and have the chance to earn money for their end of 

year treat.  
Well done Year 3, who will get a spin of the wheel. As nursery and Reception are just starting, we will 

add their attendance from next week. 
 

Excellent attendance at school is vital to securing the greatest possible personal development and 
academic progress for each child. As we begin the new school year, we expect all families to be 

committed to excellent attendance.  



Christian Values Champion 

 

Star of the Week 
 
 

Year 6 

Nyssa for being open and sharing her views during 
discussions. 

Aimee for trying her best and being kind to others. 

Year 5 

Rhys for always demonstrating our Christian value 
of peace. 

Lexii D for always sitting beautifully, setting a good 
example and listening well. 

Year 4 

Paige for showing love and kindness to others. Holly for always having an excellent, positive 
attitude to learning. 

Year 3 

Jorunas for spreading peace by following all 
instructions first time  

Jeffrey for always being a fantastic role model  

Year 2 

Theo for displaying kindness and love to his friends 
in class.  

Arthur for trying his best and having a positive 
attitude towards his learning.  

Year 1 

Melissa for displaying great teamwork at keeping 

our classroom tidy. 

Lia for working so hard in all her work. 
 

Reception 

Ava for showing love and being so caring towards 
her friends 

Skyler for always being so helpful and responsible 
when tidying her area in the classroom. 

Nursery  

Amelia for showing excellent teamwork in nursery. Benjamin for always working on his mark making 
skills.  

 

Visit our Twitter Pages 
Please visit your child’s class Twitter page to see all of the amazing work that is happening each week. We are 

using Twitter to really showcase the incredible curriculum opportunities that our children receive at Westleigh! 
 

Westleigh School: @WLMPrimary 
Nursery: @WLMNursery 

Reception: @ReceptionWLM 
Year 1: @WLMYear1 

  Year 2: @WLMyear21 
 Year 3: @WLMYear3 
Year 4: @WLMYear4 
Year 5: @WLMYear5 
Year 6: @WLMYear6 

 


